State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION '
225 WEST STATE STREET
P. O. BOX 1293
TRENTON, NEW JERSEY 08625

June 19, 1978

Dr. Seymour Hyman, President William Paterson College of N.J. Wayne, New Jersey 07470

Dear Dr. Hyman:

When I visited the College recently you asked me to suggest some architects who might be especially well qualified to do a study for the College on the feasibility of restoring Hobart Hall. I apologize for the delay in responding. Listed below are three architects which have considerable experience in restoration work.

Charles H. Detwiller, Jr. 120 Depot Park Plainfield, New Jersey 07060 Phone 201-756-7406

David M. Pease 861 Sebring Avenue Bound Brook, N.J. 08805 Phone 201-359-3131

Short & Ford Architects RD 4, Box 864 Mapleton Road Princeton, N.J. 08540 Phone 609-452-1777

I have not personally worked with Mr. Detwiller and know of him only by reputation.

Mr. Pease was the architect in charge of a recent project to construct living quarters for Chancellor Hollander at Drumthwacket in Princeton. The job appears to be quite

WILLIAM PATERSON

successful in that modern accommodations have been provided in a semi-historical mansion without altering the character of the building.

Short & Ford have a well established reputation in and out of New Jersey, for this kind of work.

I hope this information will be useful and that you will feel free to call on me for any assistance you may need in the future.

very truly yours,

John L. Whitlock, AIA

Director

Office of Facilities Planning and Construction

cc: Tim Fanning

WILLIAM PATERSON
COLLEGE OF N.J.

JUN 22 12 25 PH '78

RECEIVED
ADMISSIONS